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        Sub: Eco Fashion Show - Postponement Notice                    

 

Due to the anticipated rainfall conditions this week, the Eco Fashion Show scheduled for 

Saturday, July 27th has been postponed. 

 

We understand this may cause inconvenience, but prioritizing a safe and enjoyable 

outdoor event experience for everyone is our primary concern. 

 

New Date Announcement: 

 

We will closely monitor the weather forecast and announce the rescheduled date for the 

Eco Fashion Show by next week. You will be notified via our official channels. 

 

For Participants: 

 

In the meantime, we encourage all participants to continue their preparations for the 

show. We will ensure ample time for you to finalize everything once the new date is 

confirmed. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

We look forward to celebrating sustainable fashion with you soon! 

 

Warm regards, 

RKLGIS 

 

NOTE: WITH IMMIDIATE EFFECT IT IS COMPULSORY FOR ALL PARENTS AND 

GUARDIANS TO CARRY AN ESCORT CARD WHEN VISITING INSIDE OUR 

SCHOOL PREMISES. 


